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AGENDA ITEM F.1 FOR ACTION 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Chairperson and Members of the Board of Directors 
 

FROM: Vanessa Bronsema, Human Resources Director  
Magan Waltari, Procurement & Grants Coordinator 

 

DATE: October 15, 2020 
 

SUBJECT: Consideration of Entering into an Agreement with Express Personnel, Inc. 
for Temporary Staffing Services 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
The Executive Committee met on October 8, 2020 and recommended that the Board of 
Directors approve WTA entering into an agreement with Express Personnel for temporary 
staffing services for three (3) years and authorize the General Manager to extend the 
agreement under its renewal options without the need for further Board approval.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 

WTA hires temporary staff through a staffing agency, ensuring Affordable Care Act and 
Washington State Paid Sick Leave compliance by the staffing agency. Temporary 

drug and alcohol testing. Similarly, the temporary staffing agency also reviews and 
verifies potential temporary staff to ensure candidates have the desired skills and 
competency for the required positions, including any particular skills identified by WTA. 
 
Staff issued a Request for Proposals (RFP) on June 22, 2020. Proposers were required 
to have experience with temporary staffing, be able to place temporary employees in a 
variety of work assignments including clerical, facilities and non-skilled labor, and IT, and 
provide all human resources and personnel administration.  
 

Procurement Technical Assis
Herald, and Washington Enterprise Business Solution (WEBS). A vendor list was also 
established. Of 97 known RFP holders, there were seven (7) respondents. WTA and staff 
interviewed the top five (5) firms and considered Express Personnel to be the most 
responsive and responsible proposer who offered a fair and reasonable price.  
 
FISCAL IMPACT 
 

The expected financial impact is about $70,000 per year based on previous use of this 
service; the 2020 budget already includes funds to accommodate this request. Future 
funding will be budgeted during the annual process. The total contract term, with all 
extensions is six (6) years. 






